
   Board of Fire Commissioners 
Bridgewater, New Jersey 

Fire District #2 
 

Regular Meeting on 6-21-17 
 
This meeting was advertised and called to order in accordance with the "Open Act Sunshine Law." 
 
Call to Order: 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Debra Brown. 
 
Salute to the flag. 
 
Roll Call of Board: Debbie (P), Chris (P), Gloria (A), Joe (P), John (P). 
 
Also Present:  Chief Langon, Rob Hanlon, and Jack Mead 
 
Approval of Minutes: Minutes from the previous meeting were emailed to all board members.  Motion 
to accept was made by John Marsigliano and 2nd by Chris Ireland. 
 
Treasurer's Report: 
Previous Balance   -   $  43,772.90   
We received          -0-  
New Balance    $  66,874.98 
 
A motion to accept the treasurer's report was made by John Marsigliano and 2nd by Chris Ireland. 
 
Correspondence:  NJ State Assoc of Fire District minutes 
 
Bills: Were read and reviewed by board members to be paid by treasurer Joe. 
 
A motion to the pay the bills was made by John Marsigliano and 2nd by Chris Ireland.  All were in favor. 
 
Meeting Open to the Public: 7:20 
  
 
Meeting Closed to the Public: 7:21 
 
Fire Chief's Report: Yes 

• Chiefs vehicle was fixed  
• Discussed fit testing approximately 30 to be tested trying to get the best price and multiple days 

for convenience of the firemen 
• Call sheets  

 
Chief Engineer's Report:  Yes 

• All engines in working order 
• Brush 21 will have alternator replaced by the end of the week. 
• Estimate from two vendors on repairing damaged engine 



 
Rescue Squad Chief:  Yes 
  

 
Old Business:  

• Thermal imaging camera to be repaired we were all in agreement abut repair 
• Reimbursement for April is completed John will do this month 
• Lease for bays for 2018 will be worked hopefully by September 
• 38 people need to go to fire school  

 
New Business 

• Approved the PO for Squad Chuef 
• In klight of the recent deaths and suicides of personnel Chris Ireland was contacted by the 

instructor with information regarding a Stress First Aid course for firefighters and squad 
personnel.  It is a sanctioned 4 hour course, approved for four EMT CEUs. It is limited to the 
capacity of the attendance space and it free.  If we are interested we can contact Dave Wiklanski 
Instructor to make arrangements.  
 

Adjournment: Being there is no other business to bring before the board, a motion to adjourn the 
meeting was made by John Marsigliano and 2nd by Chris Ireland.  All were in favor. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm. 
 

Gloria 
Respectfully submitted, 
Gloria Langon, 
Secretary 


